
4-H Class Results - BEEF 
2024 OHW Exhibition  

BEEF - Junior Showmanship 
1. Konor Y North River 4-H Club 
2. Alex G  North River 4-H Club 
3. Julianna N Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 
4. Brodie H North River 4-H Club 
5. Maxine T Cherrycliffe 4-H Club 

BEEF - Intermediate Showmanship 
1. Alexis H North River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Senior Showmanship 
1. Chloe W Millview-Vernon 4-H Club 
2. Chloe L Brooklyn-Heatherdale 4-H Club 
3. Austin P North River 4-H Club 
4. Parker S North River 4-H Club 
5. Caleb D Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Exotic Bull Class 
1. Isabella A  Grand River East 4-H Club 

BEEF - Crossbred Heifers 
1. Daniel N Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 
2. Brodie H  North River 4-H Club 
3. Emma P North River 4-H Club 
4. Cohon K Morell & Area 4-H Club  

BEEF - Crossbred Yearlings 
1. Cassidy H North River 4-H Club 
2. Maxine T  Cherrycliffe 4-H Club 
3. Chloe L Brooklyn-Heatherdale 4-H Club 

BEEF - Simmental Yearlings 
1. Cassidy H North River 4-H Club 
2. Alexis H  North River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Hereford Heifers 
1. Chloe L Brooklyn-Heatherdale 4-H Club 
2. Alex G North River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Hereford Yearlings 
1. Chloe W   Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 
2. Gabrielle N Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 
3. Julianna N  Millview-River 4-H Club 
4. Chloe L  Brooklyn-Heatherdale 4-H Club 

BEEF - Angus Heifers 
1. Konor Y North River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Angus Yearling 
1. Parker S North River 4-H Club 
2. Austin P  North River 4-H Club 
3. Vance L Freetown-Harmony 4-H Club 
4. Konor Y North River 4-H Club 
5. Isaac D Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club 

BEEF - Charolais Heifers 
1. Isabella A Grand River East 4-H Club 

BEEF - Charolais Yearlings 
1. Isabella A Grand River East 4-H Club 

CHAMPION BEEF SHOWPERSON 
 Chloe W (Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club) 

RESERVE CHAMPION BEEF SHOWPERSON 
 Chloe L (Brooklyn-Heatherdale 4-H Club) 

CHAMPION BEEF ANIMAL 
 Parker S  (North River 4-H Club) 

RESERVE CHAMPION BEEF SHOWPERSON 
 Chloe W (Millview-Vernon River 4-H Club) 

Many thanks to our sponsors for their  

continued support of the 4-H PEI program 


